EAU CLAIRE
BICYCLE & PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Special Meeting of June 29, 2021

Members Present:  Kyle Brouillard, JJ Henricksen, Scott Kmetz, Scott Larson, Aaron Salmon,
Members Absent: Bill Berg, Doug Dobson, Ann Francis, Ellen Sorenson

Staff Present: Taylor Graybehl, Trevor Wittwer

Visitors Present: None

1. Call to Order & Introduction of Visitors. Chair Mr. Salmon called the special virtual meeting
to order at 6:05 p.m.

2. Open Public Comment Period. No one spoke during the comment period.

3. Public Discussions Item 1: Support Letter for CTH T Project. The Committee discussed the
proposed project and the specifics of the support letter. The Committee desires the letter
amended to reflect multi-modal transportation and the importance of the trail system. The
Committee looks forward to reviewing the project as it moves forward. Mr. Brouillard moved to
support the letter with the amended language with bicycle and pedestrian infrastructure and
the removal of redundant bullet points. Mr. Larson seconded and the mention carried (5-0).

4. Adjournment. The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m.

Submitted by:

JJ Henricksen, Secretary



